
 

 

 

January 31, 2022 

Dear Good Brothers, 

It is our privilege to announce that Lambda Chi Alpha's 59th General Assembly and Stead 

Leadership Seminar will be held Thursday, July 28 through Saturday, July 30, 2022, in Scottsdale, 

Arizona. 

This will mark another amazing opportunity for our Fraternity to come together to share in the 

Bond of Brotherhood. The gathering will be held at the JW Marriott Scottsdale Camelback Inn 
Resort & Spa, where you will enjoy luxurious guest rooms, with high-speed wireless Internet access 

and other amenities such as outdoor pools and a full fitness center. 

At this General Assembly, we are putting into effect many of the learnings from our virtual 58th 
General Assembly in 2021. For example, we plan to do much our legislative work, such as the 

Alumni Conference and the Legislative Committees, in advance of the Assembly. This will free-

up more time at the General Assembly itself for informational and educational programming 

and for more interaction among our members. 

The Grand High Zeta and the Office of Administration are hard at work to offer the best 

conference possible, from pre-conference registration, to leadership training, to ritualistic 
education, to fun and energizing activities. We do all this with a focus on the continued growth 

and renewed hope for the future of Lambda Chi Alpha, while providing you with the opportunity 

to develop relationships that last a lifetime. 

The 59th General Assembly will mark another amazing opportunity for our Fraternity to come 

together in the Bond of Brotherhood to grow, serve and lead. We will celebrate together, learn 

together, and govern together as we continue to transform Lambda Chi Alpha into the premier 

service-learning and leadership development organization in North America. 

On behalf of the Grand High Zeta, the Student Advisory Committee and the Office of 

Administration, we extend this invitation for you to attend our 59th General Assembly. Below are 
links to important documents related to the Assembly. Please contact the Office of 

Administration at headquarters@lambdachi.org with any questions. 

With our dynamic new strategic focus, this may be the most important General Assembly since 
our abolition of pledgeship over 50 years ago. Your role in our fraternal bond is vital, and the 

opportunity for our members to share their experiences with you is paramount. We hope to "see" 

you in July. Come ready to make a difference for Lambda Chi Alpha! You won't want to miss it!  

Yours in ZAX, 

 

Jeffrey A. Stuerman Drew Goheen Troy L. Medley 

Grand High Alpha Chair, Student Advisory Committee Chief Executive Officer 

 

Notice of Assembly 

Call for Grand High Zeta and Grand High Alpha Nominations 

Nomination Form and Consent to Nomination 

Action by Referendum 
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